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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

14th November, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

KSII : Years 3 - 6 

On Wednesday, 28th November we are holding our annual 'Fun & Buns' 
sale. The afternoon will begin at 1:30pm, when the children will be invited 
into the hall with their class teacher to buy buns, Christmas items and small 
novelties.  Parents are more than welcome to attend. 

We would ask that you send your child/ren to school that morning with a small amount of 
spending money in a named envelope. It would be useful if you could include some loose 
change, so they are able to find amounts themselves.  

There will be a tombola priced 20p per ticket and several stalls : 

 Colouring competition …………............. 10p 

 Guess the name of the teddy …………..  20p 

 Christmas tree presents ……………...… 50p 

 Tombola ………………………………….. 20p 

 Guess what's in the box ………………… 20p 

 Bun stall ………………………………….. 20p - 50p 

 Pull a string …………………………….. 30p 

 Christmas tree………………………….. 30p 

 Santa ………………………………...  £ 1.00 

 

We urgently require clean teddy bears for the ‘Pull a string’ stall delivered to school as 
soon as possible. 

In order for the afternoon to be a success, we would appreciate donations of buns and 
cakes, which should be brought into school on Tuesday 27th November, or sent into school 
with your child/ren on the 28th November.  

Raffle tickets will be sold on the day at 20p each, £1 for the whole book. Any purchase of 
raffle tickets would be greatly appreciated.  

The raffle for both EYU / KSI and KSII will be drawn at this Fun & Buns event. 

All profits from the Fun & Buns will be given back to the School for the benefit of the Children. 

Thank you all very much for your continued support. 

“THE FRIENDS OF ST. PAULINUS” 

 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

